City of Sebastopol

Incorporated 1902

PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING OF: September 14, 2021

CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Planning
Commission meeting of September 14, 2021
has been cancelled. The next regularly

schedu
be he
will Inc

ed Planning Commission meeting will

d Tuesday, September 28, 2021, and

ude a joint-Planning Commission and
City Council meeting.



